
Faculty of Technology 
Maharishi Kanad Bhawan, University of Delhi, Delhi-110007 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Notice: Orientation Program B.Tech. Batch 2025 
 

Dated: 29th July, 2025 
 
Dear Students 
 
We are delighted to welcome you to the Faculty of Technology, University of Delhi family. 
To ensure a smooth and well-informed start to your journey, we cordially invite you to the 
Orientation Program scheduled as per the following details: 
 
 
Date: 4thAugust, 2025 (Monday) 
Reporting Time: 10:00 AM 
Venue: Shankar Lal Concert Hall, Vishvavidyalaya Marg, University Enclave, University of 
Delhi, New Delhi – 110007 
Location: https://maps.app.goo.gl/6BAiVY1dfyzDYt7V7?g_st=iw 
 
Parents are welcome to accompany the student. However, kindly note that seating is limited 
and will be available on a first-come, first-served basis. We also wish to inform you that 
parking will not be available at the venue, so please plan your travel accordingly. 
 
Important Instructions: 

1. All students must report to the welcome booth at the entrance of the concert hall. 
2. All students must carry a proof of admission and a valid government-issued ID card 

for verification at the welcome booth. 
3. We recommend arriving early to ensure a smooth entry and seating. 

We look forward to meeting you as you take your first step into an exciting and 
enriching academic journey with us. 

 

Best Regards, 
Dr. Sangeeta Yadav, 
Assistant Professor, 
Department of Computer Science and Engineering, 
Faculty of Technology, 


